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From: Mark Hite
Sent: Tuesday, March 06, 2012 9:07:00 AM
To: Victor Vu (victor.vu@wdc.usda.gov)
Subject: Big Rivers
Importance: Normal

___________________________________

Good morning Victor. The two letters I discussed preparing and sending to during our
phone call of 2/9/12 were sent to you via Fed Ex yesterday, for today’s delivery. The
first such letter is regarding the Financing, and the second such letter is regarding the
2012 Environmental Compliance Plan (ECP). This morning I became aware of a
necessary revision to the ECP letter, and will supersede the letter sent to you yesterday
with a corrected one today. Accordingly, I respectfully request you destroy the ECP
letter you should receive today.

Thank you,

Mark

Mark A. Hite, CPA

VP Accounting & Interim CFO

Big Rivers Electric Corporation

201 Third St.

Henderson, KY 42420

270-827-2561 (corporate)

270-844-6149 (office)

270-577-6815 (mobile)

812-853-0405 (home)

mhite@bigrivers.com
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